

Association of Economic Universities of South and Eastern Europe and the Black Sea Region

13th of September 2018

Esteemed Professors and Colleagues, Dear Relatives and Friends of Bozidar,

The Board of Directors and all the members from the 52 Universities of the Association of Economic Universities of South and Eastern Europe and the Black Sea Region, we pay our deepest respect to our President, colleague and friend, Professor Bozidar Cerovic.

A great Scientist; a great Professor; a great Man.

A founding member of our Association that served from its very beginning the Board of Directors in different positions and he was elected as the President of ASECU in the last General Assembly in March 2015.

Professor Cerovic inspired our collaboration and contributed the most to the development of ASECU with his knowledge, his dynamic and academically productive profile, as well as with his international scientific reflection. His absence creates an overwhelming gap in ASECU and also in our hearts. A gap that we all promise to try to fill by following his inspiration and his paradigm.

Our deepest condolences and sympathy to all the relatives and friends of our beloved Bozidar.

The Board of Directors of ASECU